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We love summer! We hope you all had an enjoyable time doing the things you love. Our staff members have all included a photo of
something fun they did this summer.

Silver Creek is where you come for Self-Awareness, Hope, Community, and Success! We are excited to see your faces again this year!

There are a few staff changes this year that I would like to inform you about. We have two new employees. Please help me welcome
Dr. Tim Price, our new English teacher, and Tracey Kamber, our new Daycare Coordinator. One of our SCHS dragons got married at
the end of last year. Please congratulate Kelly Choma, who has now changed her name to Kelly Cuskey.

This newsletter is a reminder that school will start on Thursday, September 1, 2022. We have new hours for this year. School starts at
8:30 am and ends at 2:40 pm. Lunchtime is 40 minutes, giving you plenty of time to eat and take a break. Remember,  that only
Seniors and Juniors have permission to go off campus.

You know we love all of you and cannot wait to begin this journey together. I want to ensure you are all prepared to keep on track with
graduating on time. We have some new options for you to recover your credits, and we are excited to share those with you. I want to
remind you that six tardies in the same class may result in an absence. If you receive six absences (per trimester) in one class, the
board policy states that we will hold your credit for that class until you finish the next trimester without attendance issues. (BCSD policy
522)

Cell phones: Cell phones are NOT allowed during class time, and we will be asking that you put them in the cell phone holder in the
classroom. You will be able to have them during the passing period and lunch. This can all be found in the School Board Policy. (BCSD
policy 518) Over the last few years, we have become lax with this policy.  This year we will be enforcing it. We only have you for 13%
of your day. The other 87%, you can use your cell phone anytime you want.

Below are some important dates to remember:

● School starts Sept. 1 at 8:30
● School photos Sept. 1. The link is on our website to order
● No School Sept. 5 & 23
● Welcome back BBQ for parents and students. Friday, Sept. 9 from 12:00- 1:00 pm

See you all soon!  If you have any questions, please reach out to us.  208 578-5060!
Toni
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